Vange Patient Participation Group Meeting
Wednesday 28th March 2012
Present -     Dr F Hlordzi

                   Sandy Greensted

                   Kate Akindipe

                   Marlene Moura

                   Sarah Dacey 

                   Anita Whelan (new member )
Absent -      Dr F Ogunbiyi

                    Iris Goodland

                   Pauline Michael

                   Vicky Middleton  

· Sandy welcomed everyone and introduced Anita as the newest member to the group.

· Minutes of the last meeting were discussed.

· Newsletter  - It was agreed that the Newsletter would be updated 3 monthly by Kate and Anita.
· Sandy informed the group that the new notice board and leaflet holder was now in place in the Waiting Room.
· Dr F Hlordzi came in and updated the group on the consortia.
· The group discussed an open day for the Practice and Sandy was to check availability of clinical staff.
· Discuss results of survey.
· Patient Survey results  - It was agreed by the group that the survey results were promising and encouraging. There appeared not to be any major causes for concern. However, it was felt that the survey questionnaire should be adjusted to simplify for ease of completion for the patients. 
It was felt by the team that a further meeting would be beneficial to highlight areas for improvement this will take place April12.  
ACTION PLAN FOR PATIENT SURVEY

· Action Plan - It was decided to  revisit the results of the survey as it was felt that a wider spectrum of patients needed to be captured. 
· It was also agreed that a further survey would take place approximately in June 2012 to enable us to do this. 
· It was also agreed that the survey questionnaire should be tailor made for this Surgery as it was felt that some questions were left unanswered. This may have been due to repetitiveness  and not enough yes/no answers.
· Acting Practice Manager is to seek agreement from neighbouring practices to compare to get a realistic view of results.
